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May 20, 2011

BY HAND AND VIA IBFS

Marlene H. Dortch
Office of the Secretary
Federal Communications Commission
445 12th Street, S.W.
Washington, D.C. 20554

Re: Request to Surrender Cablevision of Monmouth LLC’s License Associated with
Call Sign E3272

Dear Ms. Dortch:

We hereby request, on behalf of our client Cablevision of Monmouth LLC (“Licensee”), the
surrender of the Domestic Fixed Satellite Service license associated with call sign E3272.
Because this authorization is no longer necessary for its operations, the Licensee seeks to cancel
the license. The Licensee respectfully requests that reference to the surrender of this call sign be
included in an upcoming Commission Public Notice.

If there are any questions regarding this license surrender request, please contact the undersigned
directly.

Sincerely,

/s/ Russell H. Fox

Russell H. Fox
Counsel for Cablevision of Monmouth LLC


